
NIC-MVPA Minutes, July 8, 2020  

 
Members attending: Ken Brugioni, Mike Frett, Brian Pettlon, John Robinson, Vic Mejias, Bruce 

Haffner, Richard Mix, Craig McDonald, Michael Wolter, Mike Salomowicz. 

 

Called to order at 7:10. 

 

Opening remarks: We're glad to see that all are well.  

 

The March minutes were approved.  

 

Treasurer's Report: The balance on July 8 was $2661.79. We have no parade money from 

Chicago, Elmhurst, or Wood Dale. We approved food tonight at $38.13, and speakers at $21.49 

. 

Old Business: Elmhurst was a good time for all, about 15 miles in 1.5 hours. About 30 vehicles 

paraded, of which 15 were military. 

 

New Business: We discussed contacting national MVPA members in the area, from the list we 

looked at in February. Mike Frett will contact a sample group by E-mail. 

  

Mike Wolter drove his 1942 Ford GPW to the meeting. 

 

Adjourned at 7:58. 
 


